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We will begin our bi-monthly staff meetings beginning January 7 with an elementary staff meeting.  The 
high school staff meeting will be the following week.  We are having bi-monthly staff meetings as a result 
of feedback from teachers. 

Our next late start will be Wednesday, January 8.  We will focus on student engagement.  We are 
participating in a book study on student engagement.  The book is called The Educator’s ATLAS:  Your 
Roadmap to Engagement.  Some teachers are taking the book study for credit through Dickinson State 
University.  On January 20 we will not have school for students.  The teachers will participate in a 
professional development day centered on the district's lockdown policy. 

NWEA MAP testing will take place January 6-17.  We will use the results to track student progress and 
make needed adjustments to student interventions in math and reading.  In elementary school, we are 
focusing on teaching the new reading and math curriculum with fidelity.   

The monitoring calendar will be complete by the January 13 board meeting. 

 

 

 


